
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

5th Grade News 

September 28th, 2016 
 

     The students had a great time at 

our field trip on Monday. We 

worked hard to make meal packs 

for children in underdeveloped 

countries. With the amount of 

food we packed, we ensured that 

38 children would have enough 

food for a whole year! 

     Parent-teacher conferences are 

coming up. You will get 

confirmations about your 

appointment time soon.  
  

 

 

 

     In Science, the 5th graders are learning 

about symbiotic relationships and how 

animals, including humans, affect other 

organisms and the environment around 

them.  

     In Religion students are learning 

about the attributes of God. Students 

should make sure to keep up with 

handwriting that they do not complete in 

class.     

      

 

Upcoming Events   Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 Math test 

Monday 

 Geo quiz 

retakes on 

Thursday at 

lunch 

 Vocab quiz on 

Friday in 

Social Studies 

 Social Studies 

test next week  

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The chapter test will 

be on Monday. Please 

spend time reviewing 

at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continue Chapter 2 - Vocab 

quiz Friday - Test next week. 

Geo 2 retakes Thursday at 

lunch. I have been noticing 

that some of the children are 

not properly preparing for 

quizzes and tests, and they 

are not taking advantage of 

the online practice to help 

them prepare. This practice 

can be found at: 

 quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th. 

Also, your children should 

be reviewing their class notes 

on a daily basis. The best 

preparation is progressive and 

not last minute. 

 

 

Spelling lesson 5 Test was 

returned. The lesson 6 

Spelling test will be on 

Friday.  

     In English, the 

students continue 

recognizing direct and 

indirect objects.  The 

Spelling lesson this week 

is a review lesson, which 

means it is not listed on 

Spelling City and the test 

will be multiple choice. In 

Reading class, they 

continue to read the 

excerpt from The Island 

of the Blue Dolphins.  The 

students will create a 

survival guide. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 

http://quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th

